
Ms. Linda Jackson 

Supervisor  

Payette National Forest 

500 Mission Street  

McCall, Idaho 83638 

 

Re: Stibnite Gold Project - Commentary/Remarks in Favor 

 

Dear Ms. Jackson, 

 

As a professional mining consultant my firm has been following the development of this project for a 

few years and find the aspects thereof entirely positive for the environment, the Citizens of Idaho, 

and the strategic security of the United States. Rarely do projects come to current opportunity that 

have the ability to correct previous environmental damage and provide so numerous positive results 

for all concerned local parties but also for the nation as a whole. Lessening the Nation's dependence 

on foreign sources of critical strategic metals is important to providing security for all citizens. 

Cleaning-up an historic environmental problem and "setting things right" is the correct way to 

proceed. The Midas Gold personnel, in my opinion, are committed and have the resources to 

achieve all positive outcomes as specified in Alternative 2.  

 

I thank you for the opportunity to comment and thoughtfully reviewing and considering the 

commentary contained herein during the Draft Environmental Impact Statement Period for the 

Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

E.H. Greenwald, Jr. 

 

 

Name: Edward H. Greenwald, Jr. 


